
January 31, 2006

Filed electronically and via Overnight Express Mail

Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Comm.
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98502-7250

Re: Docket No. UT-043013 – Brief on Conforming Language

Dear Executive Secretary Washburn:

This is to notify you that Advanced Telcom, Inc. (ATI) will not be filing an initial
Brief regarding conforming language in this matter.  Rather, ATI endorses and joins in
the Brief of the CLEC Coalition.

Sincerely,

/s/ Dennis D. Ahlers
Dennis D. Ahlers
Senior Attorney
Eschelon Telecom of Washington, Inc.
730 Second Avenue South, Suite 900
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55402
(612) 436-6249 (direct)
(612) 436-6349 (fax)
ddahlers@eschelon.com

cc: Service List (electronically and U.S. Mail)


